Easter Egg Hunt Candy Needed!

The Holy Spirit Youth Ministry Office will be collecting Easter Candy for
its annual Easter Egg Hunt. The collection will be after all Masses on
April 13th and 14th. Please drop off donations in the bins located in the
vestibule of the Church.

Thank you!!!
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This candy will be used for our Annual Easter Egg Hunt on Sunday,
April 28th at 3 p.m.. All children through 5th grade are welcome to
participate! Just bring your baskets and prepare to hunt!




